| have been closely following Perpetua Resources' plans for several years. The Stibnite Gold Project
presents an opportunity to restore an abandoned mine site and provide our nation with the critical
minerals we need. | am grateful for the opportunity to comment on their SDEIS.

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better. Perpetua Resources has listened
to input from the public and regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve fish
habitat and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment. Reviewing the Burntlog Road option
in the SDEIS, it is clear to me the company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its
environmental impacts. | hope the USFS will move this improved plan forward.

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, after the USFS has lead a rigorous review process, |
urge you to permit Perpetua Resources' carefully thought out plan as outlined under the 2021
Modified Mine Plan.

Wesley Gregersen



